

TCEB 2701/02051

27 December 2024

Welcome Message for the IDF World Diabetes Congress 2025

Dear Distinguished Delegates,

On behalf of Thailand Convention and Exhibition Bureau (TCEB), it is my pleasure to extend a warm welcome for all delegations of the IDF World Diabetes Congress 2025.

TCEB commits full support to the International Diabetes Federation for organizing the IDF World Diabetes Congress 2025 which is to be held during 7-10 April 2025 at BITEC, Bangkok Thailand.

As a government organization in charge of promoting Thailand as a destination for international meetings, we are committed to supporting international collaboration of the global society and relishing every opportunity to facilitate prominent international gatherings that will lead to tangible benefits for the Thais as well as global citizens.

We value the impact and legacy that the IDF World Diabetes Congress 2025 will bring to our country and beyond.

I hereby extend the most cordial invitation to you to explore the attractiveness of our country, the legendary Thai hospitality, and superb congress facilities alongside a fruitful congress program of the IDF World Diabetes Congress 2025 in the Kingdom of Thailand.

Yours Faithfully,

Mr. Chiruit Isarangkun Na Ayuthaya

President

Thailand Convention and Exhibition Bureau (Public Organization)